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Dear Parent/Carer,

Your child has been selected to take part in an exciting national Maths Challenge organised by the UK Mathematics Trust (UKMT).  The Trust organises national mathematics competitions and other mathematical enrichment activities for UK students between 11-18 years of age with the view to advancing the skills of our young people in mathematics.

This year, the Junior Mathematical Challenge 2025 will be sat on Thursday 1st May and will last for 60 minutes.  It will take place during Period 1 and students will be excused from normal lessons to take part in this.
In addition to resources provided in lessons, students can prepare by accessing past papers on the UKMT website:  

https://ukmt.org.uk/current-past-papers/jsf/jet-engine:free-past-papers/tax/challenge-type:67/#free-past-paper-anchor

Thank you in advance for supporting your child to take part in this great opportunity.
Yours sincerely.

Mr Taylor
Head of Mathematics
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